View from the Garden

@ o News from the
[ é Wolfeboro Garden Club
October!
o C?éf 7932 0% Time Flies!! More Stuff
"74, ‘; This is a Busy month for WGC
OEN C Be sure to volunteer!

THE BULBS ARE HERE AND NEED TO BE BAGGED FOR DISTRIBUTION!!!

From Deborah Long-Smith
Dear Friends,
The concept behind our new community beautification project is to give daffodil bulbs
to Wolfeboro Residents for them to plant at their homes. Delivery of the bulbs from
the Netherlands was delayed but they are now in Bobbie Stave’s garage.
We now need help in packaging and distributing our 3000 bulbs!!!!
o Our packaging work date for this project is THIS Tuesday Oct. 15 from 1-
3pm.
at Bobbies home— 40 Orchards Drive, Wolfeboro (DeVylder Cider will be served!)
And you can take home your gift bag of bulbs!
« Our distribution date at the Clark Historical Museum at Clark Park is this
coming Saturday Oct. 19 from 10am -2 pm.
TO MAKE THIS PROJECT A SUCCESS WE NEED OUR MEMBERS
TO GIVE UP A LITTLE TIME!!



Contact Bobbie with your commitment
Call or Text
Bobbie 603-986-0714

Festival of Trees 2024

Mark your calendars and give some time!

Nancy Saltmarsh will be hosting a Festival of Trees Workshop on Monday,
October 21 from 1-3pm.

She has some great project ideas for ornaments for this year’s tree and she
needs some help, no experience needed!! It will be a fun time with Nancy,
Give her a call or text your interest to Nancy, 603-986-2843

You can also help with Festival Tree set up and decoration on Saturday,
November 30

November Meeting!!

Next meeting and Pizza( and Salad) party!

Tues, November 12, at All Saints Church

(Pizza will be delivered at 12:30)

Time to Recognize those who give of their time!

This meeting will focus on both appreciation and recruitment!

THANKS TO YOU! Our dedicated members! our gardens are thriving and so is our
Club! We want to acknowledge everyone and their hard work with a pizza party on
November 12. We will provide lunch at 12;30 to thank all our members and their
continuing contributions.

We will hear from Past and current Ways and Means Committee chairs. They will
review our wreath sale history and sale procedures.

We have been blessed with these talented women willing to take a leadership role in
Sustaining our organization.

Terri White and Pat Gifford were Ways and Means o-chairs in 2020 when covid
changed the world, and our holiday wreath sale needed to change, also. They will talk



about how they got permission from the Town to use the Train Station and change
the delivery plan to a “grab and go”!

Sharon Smith and Sue Kilroy are past and current co-chairs. We thank them for
embracing technology and streamlining the payment process. They had to find a new
wreath supplier and deal with transportation issues. As we move forward, we have
these wonderful women to mentor the next Ways and Means Team.

Please consider this opportunity to be an apprentice with them. We need women to
commit to be our future leaders and sustain our club.

Please sign up to make our ‘24 Wreath Sale a super success!

WOLFEHENGE TOUR!

The reviews are in, It was a fabulous tour right here in our town.
This is a local garden designed by James Brewer. James worked with the private
owners and adjusted his schedule to provide us with a great experience on a beautiful
day. In order to accommodate the number of club members interested in touring, we
had to schedule two sessions. We are grateful to everyone (Kim Espinosa, even with
knee surgery) who worked to make this tour a success.

So Much news....so little time! We are an ACTIVE club!

1. Ways and Means is getting started on the Wreath Sale! Make sure you
contact Sue Kilroy ( 617-320-8495) or Sharon Smith (903-285-3116) to
volunteer. Is it time for you to step up and co-chair this Fundraiser? Grab a
friend and Shadow Sue and Sharon this year and take over in 2025!!

2. The Yearbook is available. If you picked it up at the Sept.
meeting, PLEASE check your entry for any errors and email
the corrections to Membership,

Shelly McGee, 603-569-974

3. lItis not too early to think about the Dec. Festival of Trees! Nancy
Saltmarsh, (603-569-5155) will be looking for a few willing hands to help with
ornaments. This is the 25th year for the Festival!



4. Be a WGC Board Member. Here is your chance to make a difference and
help decide the direction of our club. We have positions open on the board for
the 25-26 year.

1. Are you handy with numbers and like to write checks?

2. Run the wreath sale?(pick a friend to work with you!)

3. Help with Membership or the yearbook?

4. Work with the WGC President ?
Katherine Minor, (603-403-2289) will take your name and interest in a board
position.

From Martie Lincoln, Beautification 2024

| believe this year the WGC gardens did extremely well. Many NEW members filled
out our teams and added much needed support. The weather was better than other
years.

| want to thank all the Garden Chairs for their hard work, creative ideas and
knowledge. Without the support of physical and financial resources, these gardens
would be very difficult for the Town to keep up. Pat Gilford ans Sarah Hall were the
new Chairs of the Dockside Gardens. They did a fantastic job!. Beverly Kerins was a
wonderful support and helped with any questions. Thanks to All of You!

The Dockside Gardes will be tended through October 15, weather permitting, since
we have many tour busses through October. Thank you for your dedication and hard
work. Martie
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